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Terra N. Allen

From: Greg Richmond < >
Sent: Monday, August 25, 2025 10:01 AM
To: Terra N. Allen
Subject: Water overcharge Tellico Village

Our board in Tellico Village in Loudon TN is over changing for water without our consent to finance amenities. 
They refuse to listen. They say they are volunteers. 
It does not seem that way to whole lot of people.  
  Thank you for your help, 
Greg Richmond  
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